
Summer’s
Stay & Pray Dates*

*some dates may change in Summer 2 due
to seasonal events such as Sports Day.

All sessions will take place at 3pm:
F2: Wed 10th July

Pupil Achievement

A huge well done to Olivia, who has
auditioned and been offered a
place to start training as a Junior
Associate of the Royal Ballet from
September. A justified reward for all
of her effort.

Transition Day
During the week beginning the
8th July, our current Year 6
pupils will spend the week at
their chosen secondary
school. Because of this, Friday
12th July will be our ‘Moving Up’
transition day when every child
will spend the day in their new
class with their new teacher.
These are always days filled
with excitement but we also
understand the element of
change of which it brings.
Therefore, extra transition
support will be in place for
individuals. Pupils will be back
with their current classes and
teachers for 15th, 16th and 17th
July.

Class 5/6 Future Self Day

As part of their work theme,
Miss Rollinson and Class 5/6
will be dressing as their
future selves on Thursday as
they explore what their roles
may be. We can’t wait to see
what the pupils will come up
with and we are sure there
will be many surprises in
store.
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Dates for wb 1st

1st: Year 5 & 6 Nurse Growing Up Talks
1st: SMC Music Caravan Performance
3rd: Year 6 Performance @ 4pm
3rd: Year 6 Leavers Buffet < 6pm
4th: Class 5/6 Future Self Day

EYFS Appeal

Our Early Years teachers are
politely asking for donations of
wellies, t-shirts, trousers,
underpants and socks.
Throughout the day, children
may need changing due to
different activities and at
present we would benefit from
items in the 3-6yo size range.
Items can be given straight to
the EYFS team or dropped off at
the office. Thank you in
anticipation of your support.

KS1 Sports Day

Thank you to all who came to
support with this week’s sports
day. It was brilliant to see all
pupils competing as well as
supporting each other
throughout the day. It is always
a highlight in the calendar and it
was lovely to see the
encouragement the pupils were
giving their peers across a
range of activities. The weather
was good to us and the day
was enjoyed by all. Thanks
again for the support shown to
all children.


